
531 Islington Street Dunkin Donuts

Dear Historic District Commission, April 3, 2022
It’s hard to tell if there will be any positive historical changes to the exterior of the building

based on Plan A3.3. It looks like vertical lines of beige accordion wrap will become horizontal
with pinks and oranges added to them. The tan walls will become gauntlet gray. The middle
orange line will stay and the top will be replaced by a charcoal gray  line. The windows look like
they are staying the same. Front sign will remove the word donuts.

Included below are pictures of other Dunkin Donuts, to assist with some ideas which could be
incorporated into the presented design a little. The first picture is in Hanover, NH.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Bratter
159 McDonough, Property Owner



Classic sign and fenestration Art deco

Stone with decorative fenestration Historical Signage

Stone with  calm awnings Brick with classic DD colored awnings


